## NORTH HIGHLIGHTS

A Joint Publication of North PTSA and WNHS

Volume 30 Issue 2 October 2019



## From the Principal

We have had a great start to the 2019/20 school year! Our Link Crew Leaders have done a wonderful job assisting our freshmen and new students make a smooth transition to North during Freshman Orientation. Link Crew is a high school transition program designed to welcome freshmen and make them feel comfortable throughout their first year of high school. We strongly believe that if students have a positive experience during their first year in high school, their chance for success dramatically increases. Special thanks to Link Crew advisors Mrs. Tuttle and Mr. Young for their extraordinary dedication to this important effort.

Our annual **Leadership Camp** was held on Sunday, September 15, and included 39 student participants this year. This event combines experience in confidence building, teamwork and organizational skill development in a unique environment with intentions to bring back and implement these concepts through student government and extra-curricular community activities.

**Homecoming** was held during the week of September 23 and was a great success. Our student council officers, under the direction of Mrs. Cindy Wolfe, planned many fun-filled events to make Homecoming 2019 memorable. A brief explanation of each event is outlined below.

The King/Queen assembly kicked off the homecoming festivities during which nominees for Homecoming King and Queen were introduced on Monday, September 23. The powerpuff football game was held at 6:00 pm on Tuesday evening and was immediately followed by a bubble soccer game. One of the highly anticipated activities of homecoming week is the outside dance, bonfire and fireworks display which was held on Thursday evening. The dance was held from 7:00 pm to 9:30 pm in the parking lot between North and Casey and was chaperoned by our amazing North faculty. The evening featured a bonfire and at about 9:00 pm a terrific fireworks display brought closure to the evening. On Friday, our fall athletes were introduced by team during the afternoon's pep assembly held in the gym. The assembly concluded with the crowning of the homecoming King and Queen. The final activity of homecoming week was the semiformal dance held on Saturday evening. Many thanks to Mrs. Wolfe and the student council officers for making Homecoming 2019 a great success!

We would like to welcome several new faculty members to North this year. To learn more about our new teachers, please take a few moments to read their biographies on page 3 of this newsletter.

We would also like to remind everyone to check out the Student Recognition Page of our website for ongoing student accomplishments.

(continued on page 2)

### From the PTSA Co-Presidents

Ellie Hare & Francie Marzec

Next PTSA meeting: Monday, October 7, 2019 In the library 7:00 pm

Hello North Community,

September was a busy month with our first PTSA meeting, the opening of the school store, open house, spirit wear sales and picture day. We could not have done it without the support of our wonderful parent volunteers. A special thank you to **Dawn Fletch** (Spirit Wear chair), and **Nicole Illos, Karen West and Adrienne Kinkade** (School Store Co-Chairs) along with their team of hard-working volunteers for helping make our programs such a huge success.

If you are still looking for a way to get involved it is not too late. We have numerous volunteer opportunities throughout the year, especially within our **SCHOOL STORE**. Please email us at willnorthptsastore@gmail.com and we will be sure to get you signed up with one of our committee members. We use Signup Genius to organize the school store sign up, so you can also look for those reminders and invites to sign up in your mailbox.

Most importantly, please mark your calendars and plan on coming to our next **PTSA meeting** on **October 7**<sup>th</sup> at 7 pm in the library. We strongly encourage your attendance at our monthly meetings. An hour a month is a very easy way to stay informed of the many things that are going on in your students' lives.

#### PTSA MEETING DATES

September 9, 2019	March 2, 2020
October 7, 2019	April 6, 2020
November 4, 2019	May 4, 2020
January 6, 2020	June 1, 2020
February 3, 2020	

(continued on page 2)



#### INSIDE THIS ISSUE

Administrative Notes	2-3
Calendar	8
Career Center/Guidance	5-6
New Teacher Bio's	3
Nurse's Notes	7
Parent Conference Information	4
PTSA News	2-4
SEPTSA	7
WITS Parent Portal Information	3

## FROM THE PRINCIPAL continued...

**Parent conferences** will be held on Wednesday, November 13, and Thursday, December 5, from 5 pm - 8 pm. Please see page 4 for instructions on how you may sign up for conferences by using your parent portal account or by calling North High School at 626-8545 from October 15 through October 18 between the hours of 9 am - 2 pm. Please take advantage of this great opportunity to meet your child's teacher and obtain first-hand information regarding his/her progress in school.

We will also implement a **Planned Emergency Early Dismissal Drill** on October 4, 2019. On that day students will be released 15 minutes earlier than their regularly scheduled dismissal time. Students who normally remain in school for after school activities are to remain in school as usual. Please make any necessary arrangements for your child's early dismissal on this date.

We are looking forward to a great 2019-20 school year. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 626-8505.

Sincerely,

Andre Thomas Principal

## ADMINISTRATIVE NOTES

#### **NORTH HIGHLIGHTS**

Our monthly edition of North Highlights is available on both the WITS home page and the North's website. In addition, if you prefer to receive a hard copy, you can subscribe by calling our main office at 626-8566 or by emailing jthielke@williamsvillek12.org with your *name and home mailing address*.

#### ACCESS TO NORTH HIGH SCHOOL

After 8:00 am access to North High School is restricted to one entrance—the Horseshoe entrance on Dodge Road (far right door). This door will be locked, however, is equipped with an intercom and main office lock control. Please use the intercom to state the purpose of your visit to gain admittance to the building.

#### **SCHOOL PICTURES**

Retakes will be on: October 3

Senior Picture Submission Deadline: November 1

#### PARENT CONFERENCES

PARENT CONFERENCES WILL BE HELD ON THE FOLLOWING DATES: WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 2019

5 – 8 PM THURSDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2019 5 - 8 PM

## FROM THE PTSA Co-Presidents continued...

#### **MEMBERS**HIP

MEMBERSHIP is off to a good start but we have a long way to go to meet our goals. Please help us keep the momentum going by signing up your family today! Membership is only \$7 for adults (parents and teachers) and \$5 for students. Becoming a member of the North PTSA has become even easier with the ability to pay online with your credit card at: https://willnorth.memberhub.store/ You can also find our membership form at www.williamsvillek12.org, click on North High School under "Schools" then click on Parents & Students, then PTSA, then the link for Membership Application. The more members we have, the stronger our voice is at the local, state and national level. A special thank you goes out to Lori Rizzo, our membership chair, for her hard work and efforts to get ALL of our Williamsville North families and faculty signed up for the 2019-20 school year.

#### DASH'S RECIEPTS

We encourage those of you who shop at Dash's to save your receipts and send them to school with your student. They can drop them off at the school store during the day. Through Dash's generous charitable giving, our PTSA earns 2.5% of total receipts. It's the simplest way to raise money so please SEND IN YOUR DASH RECEIPTS!!!

As always, we look forward to your comments, suggestions and participation. Please contact us at williamsvillenorthptsa@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Ellie Hare & Francie Marzec PTSA Co-President

#### PTSA FORMS

Please see the WITS homepage and select 2019-2020 PTSA Information or simply use the following link to access North's PTSA webpage for a list of the current officers and all available forms: http://cms5.revize.com/revize/williamsvilleschools/northhigh/parentsand\_students/ptsa.php

## ADMINISTRATIVE NOTES continued...

#### WITS PARENT PORTAL ACCOUNT

All parents and legal guardians are eligible to have their own WITS account. If you have not set up your WITS parent account, you are strongly encouraged to do so at this time.

For those unfamiliar with our WITS system, WITS is a place where you can easily navigate your child's schedule, attendance and grades.

The benefit of a WITS parent portal:

- Secure electronic communication between parents and teachers
- Access to parent specific information
- One log-on used to access all of your children attending school within the District
- Printable report cards and progress reports
- Online parent conference sign-ups
- Additional enhancements as the portal grows

In order to register for a parent account in WITS you will need to obtain an activation code. You can obtain your activation code by calling the Help Desk at 626-8058 between the hours of 9 am and 3 pm. We hope you find this WITS feature beneficial and easy to use.

## NEW TEACHER BIO'S

Hello North Community! My name is Emily Cardullo and I am excited to join the Business department this fall. Before coming to Williamsville, I received my Bachelors of Science in Marketing and Communications from Niagara University and continued on to obtain my Masters of Business Administration, concentrating in Global Logistics and Supply Chain Management. I left my previous career in logistics to pursue my calling in education, and am passionate about preparing my students for success in their future careers and lives.

In my free time, I love to be outdoors and spend time with family and friends, especially my mini-dachshund, Mattie. I am looking forward to a great school year, and thank you to everyone for being so welcoming and helpful!

- Emily Cardullo

Hi North! My name is Michelle Kuebler and I am so excited to be the new library media specialist here at WNHS. I received my Bachelor's in English education from Buffalo State College and my Master's in Library and Information Science from the University at Buffalo. This is my third year in education; before this opportunity I taught high school English and started a school library program at a charter school in the City of Buffalo. Having come from Williamsville, I am thrilled to return to my roots in this capacity!

Outside of school I enjoy reading, traveling, and spending time with my friends and family. I am so looking forward to supporting all of our students and teachers in with all curricular, literary, and information-seeking needs. Please don't hesitate to ask for assistance with research, technology, and finding your next favorite book! I am ecstatic to be a part of the Williamsville North community and can't wait to see what kinds of experiences this year will bring!"

- Michelle Kuebler

## NEW TEACHER BIO's continued..

Hallo North!

My name is Mia Jacobson-Miller and I'm excited for my first year teaching German in Williamsville. I moved with my husband and two kids to Kenmore two years ago from Emporia, KS where I taught German for three years. Last year I taught ESL for a year in the Buffalo district, but am excited to return to my first love- Deutsch!

I'm originally from Illinois and have moved around quite a bit, studying at Beloit College in Wisconsin and the University of Delaware, before moving to Kansas. With a kindergartner and a two year old I'm looking forward to putting down some roots and joining the wonderful community of teachers at North.

Mia Jacobson-Miller

Hello Williamsville North Community!

My name is Tom McCluskey, and I am both honored and proud to be a part of distinguished music faculty here at North teaching Music in Our Lives. Since joining the district in 2015 I have had the pleasure of working with students at Mill, Transit, South and East. Prior to teaching in Williamsville, I served as an adjunct lecturer in music at Villa Maria College and toured nationally. When I'm not teaching or performing I enjoy spending time with my wife Maria, my daughter Allison, and our Sheppard mix puppy Sasha.

Thank you to all the kind members of our administration, faculty and staff for all they have done to help me become familiar with the facility and making me feel welcomed. I'm looking forward to a great school year and meeting as many of you as I can at open house.

Tom McCluskey

Hello Williamsville North! My name is Kimberly Pfeffer and I'm the new ESOL teacher in the building. For the past four years, I've been working in the district at East High School. Before that, I taught in the Buffalo Public Schools for five years. I have a Bachelor's in Childhood Education from Buffalo State College and a Master's in Teaching English to Speakers of other Languages from SUNY Fredonia.

Outside of work, I love spending time with my husband and son. I also enjoy reading, traveling, and baking.

I feel fortunate to be at North, and wish everyone a wonderful school year!

Kimberly Pfeffer

# NOVEMBER/DECEMBER PARENT – TEACHER CONFERENCES

This year's Parent —Teacher Conference Program at North High School will be held on Wednesday, November 13 and Thursday, December 5, 2019. Teachers and guidance counselors will be available from 5:00 pm — 8:00 pm on both days for 10-minute conferences. As in the past, parents may have to be limited to 2 conferences in the core areas (math, science, English, social studies).

Parents must sign up ahead of time for conferences in one of two ways:

- 1. You may sign up online from **October 15 through October 18, 2019** by accessing your parent portal account on WITS. You <u>cannot</u> sign up for conferences using your child's WITS account. If you do not have a parent portal account, please call the Information Technology Department at 626-8058. *Do not call them to sign up for conferences*.
- 2. You may also sign up by calling 626-8545 during the week of October 15 through October 18, 2019, between the hours of 9:00 am and 2:00 pm.

You will receive a letter in early November in the mail that will confirm your appointment(s).

## CAREER CENTER/GUIDANCE

#### WILLIAMSVILLE NORTH HIGH SCHOOL GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT

**Telephone** – 716-626-8506 **Fax** – 716-626-8377 **School CEEB Code** – 335-983

Date	Test	Deadline To Register
November 2, 2019	SAT & Subject Test	October 3, 2019
December 7, 2019	SAT & Subject Tests	November 8, 2019
March 14, 2020	SAT & Subject Tests	February 14, 2020
May 2, 2020	SAT & Subject Tests	April 3, 2020
June 6, 2020	SAT & Subject Tests	May 27, 2020
October 26, 2019	ACT	September 20, 2019
December 14, 2019	ACT	November 8, 2019
April 4, 2020	ACT	February 28, 2020
June 13, 2020	ACT	May 8, 2020

#### **PSAT**

Reminder: PSAT date is Wednesday, October 16<sup>th</sup>, 2019 at 8AM. Payment was due back in September.

#### SCHOLARSHIP LIST

Williamsville North provides a list of scholarships to our students as they become available. Located under the College tab on Naviance, scholarships are added to the list throughout the year. Most scholarships are available for juniors and seniors, however, all students should check the scholarship list periodically.

#### **GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT WITS**

Don't forget the Guidance Department is on WITS. Just go to the WITS home page and click on Guidance Department from the Intranet list. This page includes links to email your child's counselor, important test dates and events, as well as links to websites like FAFSA (Financial Aid), NCAA and other informative websites and college information.

#### **SENIOR APPOINTMENTS**

During September and October, all seniors will be given a scheduled appointment to meet with their counselor to review graduation requirements and discuss future plans. Appointments with counselors are made during free mods. These appointments are extremely important and all attempts should be made to keep them.

#### TRANSCRIPT REQUESTS

Any student needing an official transcript sent to a college or for a scholarship must come to the Guidance Office and fill out a Transcript Request form or request it through commonapp.

#### **TIMELINE FOR COLLEGE SELECTION**

JUNIORS: Will be taking the PSAT this month.

**SENIORS:** During the month of October, seniors who are planning to continue their education should do the following:

- Make arrangements to take/retake the SAT I, SAT II or ACT.
- Try and finalize their college choices. Start or continue application process. Speak to their counselor about their after high school plans.

#### CAREER CENTER/GUIDANCE continued...

#### 2019-2020 SCHOOL COUNSELOR ASSIGNMENTS

The following school counselors are assigned to students with the last names beginning with the following letters:

D, J, M, T

A, F, I, U, Y

B, L, P, N (seniors only)

H, K, Q, V

C, G, N (except seniors), O, W

Mrs. Miller-Bushey

E, R, S, X, Z Mrs. Szwed

The Guidance Office can be reached at: 626-8506.

#### ONLINE PROGRESS REPORTS AND REPORT CARDS

In an effort to reduce costs associated with printing and mailing progress reports and report cards, and also in an effort to promote "green" initiatives, the District will no longer be mailing home progress reports and/or report cards unless requested to do so. Report cards and progress reports will be available in the following ways:

- o Through WITS, via the student login
- o Through WITS, via the parent login
- o By mail, if requested

Those with parent accounts in WITS will be notified by email when progress reports and report cards are posted. Should you wish to receive progress reports and/or report cards by mail, contact the guidance office at 626-8507. Thank you for your support in this initiative to reduce costs and "go green."

\*Check the WITS homepage periodically for guidance events.

#### **INTERIM REPORT PERIODS END:**

October 9, 2019, December 11, 2019, March 4, 2020, May 13, 2020

#### MARKING PERIODS END:

November 8, 2019, January 24, 2020, April 8, 2020, June 26, 2020

## NAVIANCE/FAMILY CONNECTION

All students will have access **Naviance/Family Connection** – a comprehensive website that you and your student can use to make plans about colleges, and careers. Family Connection is linked with Naviance, a service that we use in our office to track and analyze data about college and career plans, so it provides up-to-date information that's specific to our school.

Family Connection allows your student to:

- **Get involved in the planning and advising process** Build a resume, complete online surveys, and manage timelines and deadlines for making decisions about colleges and careers
- **Research colleges** Compare GPA, standardized test scores, and other statistics to actual historical data from our school for students who have applied and been admitted in the past
- Research careers Research hundreds of careers and career clusters, and take career assessments
- Create plans for the future Create goals and to-dos, and complete tasks assigned by the school to better prepare your student for future college and career goals.

Family Connection also lets us share information with you and your student about upcoming college visits and events, local scholarship opportunities, and other resources for college and career information.

#### To visit our school's Family Connection site, use an Internet browser to connect to:

#### http://connection.naviance.com/williamsvillenh

When you visit the site for the first time, you will need a unique registration code that will link you to your child and their account. To receive this access code please email Phil Miller at <a href="mailto:pmiller@williamsvillek12.org">pmiller@williamsvillek12.org</a> from the email address that you want linked to Naviance.

**Note:** You and your student have separate accounts that will be linked. Once you have your own account, you will sign in using the username and password you chose during the registration process. The <u>students already have access</u> with predetermined logins and passwords. The **student username** is their WITS id (first initial, middle initial and last 5 letters of your last name) and **student password** is their birth date (2 digits for month, day and year - no spaces) and the last 4 of their student number:

#### Here is an example for a sample student:

student: birthdate: student #:	Jennifer S. Lawrence August 15, 1990 999-50-1234	Student username: password:	jslawre 0815901234
student #:	999-30-1234		

We hope that you will find this resource helpful. If you have questions about Family Connection, please contact us at 626-8506.

#### **NURSE'S NOTES**

Susan Campanella, RN TEL. 626-8525 / FAX 626-8582

Now that we are settled into a new school year, I'd like to feature health related information on current issues in adolescent health each month. If you have any specific concerns, please contact me at 626-8525 during the school day.

#### **ASTHMA FACTS**

According to the American Lung Association, your child's asthma is out of control if:

- He/She uses their short acting inhaler (i.e. albuterol) more than twice a week.
- He/She refills their short acting inhaler more than twice a year.
- 3. He/She wakes up **twice a month** with asthma symptoms.

If your child experiences any of the above, you should talk to your health care provider. They may want to consider adding to or changing your current medication regimen. If your child carries an inhaler in school, including sports teams, be sure to have the necessary paperwork on file with the nurse.

#### PRESCRIPTION DRUG ABUSE

Prescription and over-the-counter drugs are fast becoming the new "party" drug for many teenagers. Parents must be diligent as one in five teens have used powerful narcotic pain relievers to get high. Talk to your children about the dangers of using prescription and OTC medications to get high. Keep your medications out of reach and sight. Dispose of old prescriptions properly. Monitor pill quantities if necessary. Let's all do our part to keep our children safe.

#### **FLU SEASON**

The American Academy of Pediatrics recommends the flu shot for all children up to 18 years of age every year. It is especially important if you have a history of asthma or other chronic illness. Please check with your health care provider today and have your child immunized against the Flu.

Finally, please remember that if your child is sick they should NOT be texting you that they want to go home! If they are ill they should report to the Health Office. If they make prior arrangements to go home without seeing the nurse they will NOT be given a pass to go home from the health office

Looking forward to a great School Year!

#### **WINTER SPORTS VERIFICATION**

Winter sports verification will start Tuesday October 18, 2019. Please have the blue sports booklet and "green sheet" filled out for your child's sport. Forms are available in the Athletic Office and are not available to download. You must go on WITS and select your child's sport, make sure their physical is dated 11/01/2018 or after and all medication self-carry orders are up to date.

THERE WAS A NEW NYS LAW PUT IN EFFECT JULY 1, 2015, FOR STUDENTS WHO SELF CARRY THEIR INHALERS OR EPI PENS. WRITTEN VERIFICATION FROM YOUR CHILD'S PROVIDER INDICATING THAT HE/SHE HAS ACTUALLY WITNESSED YOUR CHILD'S ABILITY TO SAFELY AND EFFECTIVELY CARRY AND SELF ADMINISTER HIS/HER MEDICATION IN SCHOOL IS NOW REQUIRED.

## WILLIAMSVILLE SEPTSA

Williamsville Special Education PTSA Programs are FREE & open to the public, 7:00 pm until 8:45 pm in WCSD Office Conference Rooms, 105 Casey Rd, East Amherst, NY

## Thursday, January 24. ADHD Superpowers: Supporting Children with Attention Deficit Disorder

Individuals with ADHD are often overlooked for the superpowers they possess. We spend much of our time focusing on problem-solving the challenge areas. Understanding each student's executive skill areas of strengths and areas of growth will allow you to feel more confident in supporting your student. Come and learn more about these skill areas through completing an assessment of your student. Leave the session with tips for better understanding your student.

Presenter: Elizabeth P. Bittar, M.A.Ed, e.p. BITTAR Consulting.

## Thursday, February 28. Overview of Anxiety & Depression in Children

Learn about the signs, symptoms, and treatment options for anxiety and depression in children.

Presenter: Kristin Adduci, LMHC.

#### Thursday, March 28. Cultural Competency RE: LGBTQ Students

Increase your sensitivity to the thoughts, feelings, and experiences of LGBT students by learning ways to improve communication, create safer spaces, and enhance their learning and home environments. Presenter from Pride Center of WNY.

#### Thursday, May 23. Perfectionism and Gifted Students.

Gain insight into perfectionism (the number one social-emotional trait of gifted children), and learn common sense solutions to problems that are often associated with it. Discussion topics will include time management, procrastination, and social relationships.

Presenter: Rosemary Callard-Szulgit, Ed.D..

Support & Networking for WCSD Special Education & Gifted Services at Sorrentino's Spaghetti House, 5640 Main St, Williamsville, NY on

Friday March 8, Noon – 1:30 pm Sunday April 7, 6:30 pm – 8 pm

- meet WSEPTSA Executive Board members
- speak with others supporting exceptional education
- bring questions, ideas, or concerns
- enjoy food, compliments of WSEPTSA

Membership Meetings Join us in supporting exceptional education prior to our programs in WCSD Office Conference Rooms, 105 Casey Rd, East Amherst, NY on the following Thursdays:

January 24, March 28, May 23, from 6:30 pm until 7:00 pm.

#### **Connect With Us**

www.facebook.com/WSEPTSA www.twitter.com/WSeptsa williamsvilleseptsa@gmail.com www.williamsvilleseptsa.org

Thank you,

Crystal Kaczmarek-Bogner and Ona Strang Co-Presidents

Octo	ber 📙			<u> </u>	1	1	
Sun HOLIDAYS:	Mon	<i>Tue</i> <b>1</b>	C	Wed 2 D	Thu 3 E	Fri F	Sat 5
10/1 – Rosh Hashanah (J) 10/7 – Diwali (H & JA) 10/8 – Dussehra (H) 10/9 – Yom Kippur (J) 10/14 – Sukkot (J) 10/21 – Shemini Atzeret (J) 10/22 – Simchat Torah (J) 10/29 – Birth of Bab (BA) 10/30 – Birth of Baha'u'llah (BA)				SOURCES OF STRENGTH TRAINING SOUTH HS 8:30 AM – 2:30 PM	SCHOOL PICTURE RE-TAKE DAY B-219 & A-244	EARLY DISMISSAL DRILL (2:30 PM RELEASE)	
6	7 A	8	В	9	10 C	11 D	12
				FALL RECESS	REPORT PERIOD ENDS	INTERIM REOPRTS DUE 9 AM	
	Faculty Mtg. – 3 pm			NO SCHOOL		VOLUNTEER FAIR LIBRARY MODS 4 - 8	
13	PTSA Mtg. – 7 pm	15	E	16 F	17 A	18 B	19
	COLUMBUS DAY NO SCHOOL	Parent Conferer Sign-up	ice	Parent Conference Sign-ups  PSAT TESTING GYMNASIUM	Parent Conference Sign-ups	Parent Conference Sign-ups	
20	21 C	22	D	23 E	24 F	25 A	26
						00-	
27	28 B	29	С	30 D	31 E	201	9
				Fall Choral Concert 7 pm			

#### SCHOOL TELEPHONE NUMBERS

Main Office	626-8500
Mr. Andre Thomas, Principal	626-8505
Assistant Principal (Grades 10, 11)	626-8504
Mr. Timothy Flanagan	
Assistant Principal (Grade 12)	626-8516
Ms. Tiffany Fanning	
Assistant Principal (Grade 9)	
Mr. Kevin Lasky	626-8513
Attendance Office	626-8555
Business	626-8515
Cafeteria Services	626-8519
Career Center	626-8544
Custodial Services	626-8527
Mr. Peter Tomasello, Head Custodian	
DECA	626-8515
Mr. Alan Balsdon	
English	626-8536
Guidance Office	626-8507
Internships	626-8516
Mrs. Marlena Belsito	
Library	626-8529
Ms. Michelle Kuebler	

Mathematics	626-8521
Music	626-8524
Physical Education	626-8542
Mr. Steven Ferenczy, Faculty Manager	
Planetarium	626-8523
Mr. Mark Percy	
Psychologist	626-8512
Mrs. Heather Youngblood	
Psychologist	626-8345
Ms. Emily Krezmien	
Resource Room	626-8547
Science	626-8522
School Nurse	626-8525
Mrs. Susan Carducci	
Second Language	626-8531
Social Studies	626-8533
Social Worker	626-8514
Mrs. Lori Lorenz	
Technology	626-8540
Yearbook	626-8532
AIM	626-8550
FAX	626-8597

#### PTSA EXECUTIVE BOARD

Co-Presidents: Ellie Hare & Francie Marzec

**Treasurer: Sue Jones** 

Corresponding Secretary: Lori Rizzo

Vice President: Amy Hulse Recording Secretary: Teri Schrlau

PTSA Council Representative: Deborah Peck

Williamsville North High School Williamsville North PTSA 1595 Hopkins Road Williamsville, NY 14221